

TO: All Waverly Heights Residents

FROM: Janet Thompson, Vice President of Marketing & Resident Relations

DATE: March 17, 2021

SUBJECT: Programs Resume at Waverly

We are pleased to announce that programs will resume in the residential community beginning the week of March 22^{nd} . In keeping with capacity and safety guidelines established by Montgomery County for indoor venues the programs will be subject to certain limitations.

The enclosed chart offers a summary of resident programs, when they will resume, the maximum number of attendees, and how to register to attend. As of this date, the number of attendees is limited to 15% of room capacity and face masks and social distancing are still required, per Montgomery County requirements for indoor events. Programs that require an outside instructor may resume only if the instructor has been fully vaccinated.

You will see that some of the programs are resuming as early as March and April and others will resume later in the spring and fall. (Note: The maximum number of attendees per venue will change as the county's restrictions change.) We will provide additional information about programs through The Weekly, postings, Touchtown Apps and message boards, and inhouse mailbox distribution.

We look forward to seeing you again and enjoying your company!